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District Hires Construction Management Firm to Oversee
Referendum Projects

In November of 2018, a majority of District 207 voters approved a measure to borrow $195

million to improve safety, update infrastructures and improve learning environments at

Maine East, Maine South and Maine West. In addition, the district indicated it would also

utilize a portion of its reserve funds for the project that will bring the total project scope to

$240.7 million.

On Monday, March 4, 2019, the Board of Education approved Pepper Construction as the

construction management firm to oversee and manage all of the projects and upgrades.

Along with district experts and the district’s architect Wight & Company, Pepper

Construction Company joins the team that will help in the construction.

READ MORE

Maine West Girls Basketball Team
are State Champs

https://maine207.org/
https://maine207.org/news/board-hires-a-construction-management-firm-to-oversee-construction-projects-and-upgrades-of-240-7-million/


The Maine West Girls Basketball Team won

the Illinois State High School 4A title

recently. The team completed an

undefeated 35-0 season and are the first

undefeated girls 4A champions since 2012.

READ MORE

Three Students Honored as 207s
Best by Board of Education

The Board of Education recently honored

three students for achievement in elective

areas.

READ MORE

Financial Aid Night for District 207
Parents Set for March 13

Maine Township High School District 207 will

be hosting the annual Financial Aid Night on

Wednesday March 13th at 7 p.m. at Maine

West High School. All district families from

Maine East, Maine South and Maine West

are invited to attend. Spanish-speaking

assistance will be available.

READ MORE

Teacher, Student and District Honors
Highlighted on District Website

There has been a recent flurry of awards

and honors for District 207 students,

teachers and District 207 over the past

month. The recognition ranges from state to

national honors ranging from the arts to

academics.

VISIT WEBSITE NEWS PAGE

Maine Township High School District 207 serves students and families from Park Ridge,
nearly all of Des Plaines, as well as parts of Glenview, Harwood Heights, Morton Grove,

Niles, Norridge, Norwood Park Township and Rosemont.

https://west.maine207.org/news/maine-west-girls-basketball-state-champions/
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https://www.youtube.com/207schools


Community Bulletin Board

Information from community organizations of interest to District 207 families.

SEE THE LATEST INFO

https://maine207.org/
https://east.maine207.org/
https://south.maine207.org/
https://west.maine207.org/
https://maine207.org/communitybulletinboard/

